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Weekly Goals 
I Can… 

✓ review my first grade Reading skills. 

✓ represent information in a number 

story. 

✓ count up and back on the number line to 

add and subtract. 

 

              Spelling 

 

Reading 
This week we will 
use various 
Halloween books, 
activities, and games to review and 
practice our first grade Reading skills. We 
will not have a Reading test on Friday. 
Ask your child what fun Halloween 
activities we’re working on each day! 

 

Math 

o Use the Number Line to Add and Subtract 

o Solve Number Story Problems 

o Represent a Number Story with Pictures 

and Number Models 

 

No official list this week.  

We will not have a spelling test 

this Friday. We will spend time 

this week reviewing the 

phonics sounds we’ve studied 

already this year, with a 

special focus on the 

difference between words 

with short and long vowels. 

Announcements: 
 

~ FALL BREAK : 

October 9-20 
 
~ The Quarter 1 report card will be available 
online Friday, Oct. 27th at 1:00PM. (That is 
the first Friday after Fall Break.) Paper report 
cards are not sent home unless you make 
this request. Please let me now if you have 
any questions.  
 
~We will be having parent/teacher 
conferences on Thursday, November 2nd 

and Wednesday, November 8th.  On 
these nights, your child will not have 
homework.  
 

~Book-It information came home today. Please 
read and fill in the times on the provided 

calendar. If you have any questions please 
contact me. Students who meet their goal and 

return a calendar every month on time this 
year will get to participate in a first grade pizza 

party in May. (Free of course. ☺) Happy 
reading! 
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